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6th January 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Thank you so much for your support as we switch to remote learning.  

We thought it would be useful to send a summary of our remote learning offer, which will be available via 

our Seesaw platform.   If you are having difficulties accessing Seesaw please just get in touch so we can 

ensure access.   

Please note we have had to make a few changes.   

 Learning activities will now be posted on the SEESAW platform for all children (not the school 

website) on a daily basis.  This will begin next week on Monday 11th January.   

 Content will be available for the following day from 9pm so that parents can print resources in 

advance as required.  

 Children in Year 1 – 6 will continue to use Maths No Problem Parent Guides to support their 

learning.  Link: https://hub.mathsnoproblem.com/self-signup/ODAG8YB 

 Access Code: U72830P 

 Pupils should upload their work to Seesaw each day, if possible for teachers to provide feedback.   

There will be brief feedback on Maths and English tasks if appropriate, and a comment on the 

Wider Curriculum task, if applicable. Whilst we may not comment on each piece of work, please be 

assured that we are looking at them.  

 If your child is unable to access these digital resources, please contact the school so that hard-

copies can be made available.  

During school hours, it is unlikely that class teachers will be able to reply immediately to emails/Seesaw as 

they are supporting the children who are continuing to attend school from 9am – 3pm.  Staff will respond 

to your email/Seesaw within 48 hours outside of the school day, between 8.30am – 8.50am and 3.15pm – 

5pm. Staff appreciate your patience and support at this time and will endeavour to reply as soon as they 

are able to.   

 

Kind regards 

Sarah Matthews  
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